
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE 
December 2015 Wasatch Hollow 

Wasatch Hollow  
Open Space Riparian 

Area is CLOSED  
to the public during 
construction! 
 
 

Hazards include falling 

trees, unstable ground, 

falling rocks, and you 

could get trapped. 

 

This area is fenced off 

for your safety! 
 

Wasatch Hollow Park remains open for users!  
Mind the boundaries! 
 

What are the boulders for? These boulders will 

play a significant role in our restoration project 

when they are placed as Rock Weirs for the 

water flow.  

Rock weirs are a pile of stones lined up to slow down the flow of water on a 

slope. Rock Weirs are used to control and keep sediment from soil erosion 

from flowing downhill where soil has been exposed. 

 They slow the velocity of the flow of water 

 They prevent sediment from flowing into other areas. 

o They aid infiltration of water into the soil by slowing water flow. 

 

Contractors for this Restoration Project have installed a perimeter 

fence to maintain public safety during construction. 

 

For more information, please visit: 

www.slcgov.com/open-space/wasatch-hollow-preserve 


